
 

 

 
 

 
Partnership Agreement 

 
 
Digital Asia Hub and the Faculty of Communication Arts, Chulalongkorn University, 
agree to be conference partners for “The Making of Misinformed 
Choice: Disinformation in the Context of Elections in the Asia Pacific region”, which will 
be held in Bangkok, Thailand on 30 and 31 October, 2023.  
 
This conference aims to serve as a platform for representatives from academia, 
researchers, students, business organizations and civil society. The interactive two-
day workshop will be a closed-door event with staff from Digital Asia Hub and the 
Bertelsmann Stiftung. The program will include: 

●      Sharing of initial insights and findings from the research project; 
●      Input from experts and practitioners from Southeast, South, and East Asia; and 
●      Working sessions to discuss pressing challenges and solutions. 

 
We intend to invite select key stakeholders from government, media, and industry 
based in Bangkok, Thailand, to attend one session which will be designed to be 
public. 
 
Digital Asia Hub will ensure the following: 

● Invitation of all participants for the two-day workshop 
● Opportunity for a representative to present welcome remarks 
● Social media promotion of the partnership through Digital Asia Hub’s networks. 
● Promotional materials distribution to conference participants 
● Tea breaks and luncheons for participants during the two-day event 

 
 
Faculty of Communication Arts, Chulalongkorn University will provide: 

● Workshop venue for about 40 participants on Oct 31 
● Provide a backdrop and conference facilities for the workshop 
● Promotion of the partnership through Chulalongkorn University’s networks. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

____________________  ____________________  
Malavika Jayaram 
Executive Director 
Digital Asia Hub 

Assoc.Prof. Preeda Akarachantachote 
Dean, Faculty of Communication Arts 
Chulalongkorn University 
 

 


